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STUDENT ASSOCIATION MEETING 
FEBRUARY 14, 1978 ~ -/ 

FRIENDLY WEEK: Remember that this week is friendly week. Flowers will be distributed in the dorms 
on Valentine's Day. Tuesday is also open house in the Girls dorms from 8-10. Wednesday is Student 
Appreciation Day. Open House in the guys dorm is Thursday from 8-10. Also this is Girls Apprecia­
tion Day. Friday,Geno the Clown will be on campus delivering apples to teachers for the studentR. 
He will have a show in the Student Center at 8 that night. The SA will be serving donuts and cokes 
after the show and then there will be old movies in the American Heritage for 25¢. Remember girls, 
that this is Sadie Hawkins Weekend. I hope that each of you will remember the whole idea behind 
Friendly Week, which is to get to know and appreciate fellow students, teachers, and the Staff. 
Everyone try and participate in open house too! 

WOMEN'S SPORTS: Russ has put poste~s in the SA office indicating the response received from Students 
interested in sports for women. So far we have received about 35 letters, all for sports. Russ said 
that if 10% of the Student Body did answer favorably to the sports situation then the committee would 
take it to Dr. Ganus. A deadline for the letters has been set--Feb. 22. 

Steve Hughes, Married Student's Rep., reported on a project called "Children's nite out". This 
would be a night where faculty and staff· could bring their children to us for the evening for games 
and entertainment in order that the children could have some fun, the parents some peace and quiet, 
and the Students a chance to thank the faculty. Several dates have been suggested and as soon as 
they are cleared with the school calendar we will tell you more about it. 

If you have the keys to the music room PLEASE return them. If the keys continue to disappear, 
we will need to find a different way of making the music room available to you. 

David Cranford reported that the next SA chapel will.be Feb. 23. Mickey Pounders and Craig Jones, 
both alumni, will be in charge. On March 9, the next SA chapel, we will plan to have an open 
forum (SA council meeting). 

SAC reported that the coffeehouse Sunday night went very well. A big 
and his group for performing. 

HAPPY VALENTINE'S DAY!!!!!!! 

For the SA, 

r r-1-,<.t-tv CU.1.vr--
Ni ta Allen 
Secretary. 
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